
   Ravenscote Junior School 
    Old Bisley Road    Frimley    Camberley    Surrey    GU16 9RE 

  email info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk      www.ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk 
 Telephone : (01276) 709007  

 

 

                    

Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 

Year 3 Egyptian Day – Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In history we will be continuing to learn about The Ancient Egyptians. We will be discovering some 

really interesting facts about hieroglyphics, homes and pyramids. We look forward to learning about 

mummification, Egyptian Pharaohs, making Egyptian pottery and much more after half term. To bring 

these exciting units together and to celebrate all that we’ve learnt, we are having an Egyptian day on 

Wednesday 21st February 2024.  

 

For this, we would like pupils to come to school dressed as Egyptians. We will be having a lesson 

about Egyptian clothing, so that your child will understand the types of clothing that they could wear. 

They will be designing an outfit from their current wardrobes at home and making some costume 

jewellery during this lesson too – so you do not need to purchase any! Throughout the day we will 

be completing: a really exciting workshop as well as lots of other exciting activities. It is sure to be an 

amazing day for the children and we can’t wait for it! 

 

 

Many Thanks,  

The Year 3 Team. 
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